
The 38th LECA Annual General Meeting 

 
 

The 38th LECA Annual General Meeting was held at the Keio Plaza Hotel, 

Sapporo, Hokkaido, Japan on 20 March 2009.   

 

Following a warm welcome to 

all LECA Members, the 

meeting was declared open. 

The President first delivered a 

report highlighting some of the 

achievements and activities 

over the past year. The Hon. 

Treasurer subsequently 

presented the statement of 

accounts, and each of the 

Subcommittee Chairmen delivered a report on the past year’s major activities.  

 

After the reports presentation, LECA 

Members voted to elect the President, 

Hon. Secretary, Hon. Treasurer and 

Subcommittee Chairmen for the new 

term 2009/10. Congratulations were 

given to the office bearers, followed 

by a well deserved round of applause 

from all Members present.  

 
 


